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We would like to hear your thoughts!

As part of the ongoing improvement work at Micklefield Station and in preparation for
the Transpennine Route Upgrade, part of the Great North Rail Project, Network Rail is
proposing to close Peckfield level crossing on Pit Lane and provide an alternative route
for pedestrians.

We are holding a series of drop-in sessions, the details of which are below where
members of the community can meet our team to find out more about these proposals.

Wednesday 11 April - Micklefield Youth & Adult
Centre, Great North Road, LS25 4AF
~ Session 1: 13:00 - 16:00 Session 2: 17:30 - 20:00

Thursday 12 April - Churchville House, Churchville
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03 April 2018 Our Ref: Micklefield1
Dear neighbour

In preparation for the Transpennine Route
Upgrade, part of the Great North Rail Project,
Network Rail is due to begin the next stage of
improvements to Micklefield Station.

As part of this work Network Rail is proposing to
close Peckfield level crossing on Pit Lane and
provide an alternative route for pedestrians.

We would like to invite the community to one of
our public drop-in information events, where our team will be available to discuss our proposals
in further detail and answer any questions you may have.

Yours sincerely

Jade Smith-Squires
Community Relations Executive

THE GREAT

NORTH RAIL . ) o
PROJECT Network Rail 24 hour National Helpline: 03457 11 41 41

If undelivered, please return to: Network Rail, Ground Floor, Northern House, Rougier Street, York, YO1 6HZ



